\'/( ' You are cordially invited to attend the
installation worship service for our new
DeKalb District Superintendent
7
/ﬂ;]ﬁ/[afim Rev. Dr. Brian Gilbert

at Dixon: First UMC on Sunday, September 22.
The worship service will begin at 3pm and will
be followed by a reception at 4pm. We hope you
will be able to attend to welcome Rev. Gilbert
into his new role among us on this special day!

Dixon: First UMC — 202 S. Peoria Avenue, Dixon

*Please note the only access to the church on this day will be through the doors on the
parking lot side of the building.
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